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Headlines/Key Issues 
 
 

 Community Asset Transfer 
At the Wiltshire Council Cabinet meeting held on 12th December, finances were approved 
for the Cricklade campus project.  The project includes approval for the Asset Transfer of 
the Leisure Centre and Grounds, Ockwells (Council Offices, GP Surgery and Library) and a 
section of the Town Hall Car Park.   The Leisure Centre will be renovated prior to handover 
and the project will be delivered by the end of 2019. 
 

 

 Neighbourhood Plan 
The final stage of introducing a Neighbourhood Plan for Cricklade is the public referendum. 
This part of the process is administered by Wiltshire Council and the electors of Cricklade 
will be invited to decide whether they wish the Neighbourhood Plan to be used by Wiltshire 
Council to help it decide planning applications. As we go to press the date for the referendum 
has not been fixed but we will advise you as soon as we know. Please keep up to date with 
progress by visiting the website: crickladenp.org.uk or speaking to the Deputy Town Clerk, 
Duncan May. The Draft Plan can be read on the website or on hard copy in our front office.  
  

 

 Cricklade Festival 
Main fundraising event for the 2018 Festival is to be held on Saturday 10th February at the 
Town Hall with entertainment provided by ’Felix and the Funk’. Tickets and more 
information available from the Council Offices.  
 

 

 Please visit the Cricklade Town Council website for further details on these events, and 
others taking place over the next weeks 

 

 

 


